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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

28th June 2019
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for showing ‘Kindness’!  Well done to the following children: 
Reception: Amelia McCaughey  Year 1: Eden McCall    Year 2:  Lola Tweedie   Year 3: Macey Sims   
Year 4:  Zachery Pearson 
Year 5: Lola Bell 
Year 6: Millie Ramsbottom 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 2 for best attendance again this week!
School Games Mark 

We have had notification this week that we have received the School Games Mark Gold Award for the second year running!  This is in recognition of our commitment, dedication and enthusiasm throughout the year within PE, School Sport & Physical Activity.  Huge thank you to our sports leaders who work tirelessly to make a difference!
**SUMMER FAYRE – next Wednesday from 2.30pm**
We hope to see you all at our summer fayre on Wednesday 3rd July at 2.30pm.
Please collect your child from the yard as you would on a normal day just at the earlier time.  Look out for special stalls inside and outside the school.  Any donations of prizes for our raffle or cakes and biscuits for our refreshment stall would be very much appreciated. We hope to see you all there.
Money owed to school

Could you please ensure you pay any monies owed to school before the end of term.  This particularly applies to Year 6 parents and carers.
Birtley Community Centre – Holiday Fun – Wednesday 31st July to Friday 30th August

Throughout the summer holidays there will be free holiday activities every Wednesday, Thursday and Friday at the Community Centre.  They will run from 10am – 2pm and include a free lunch 
If you are interested then contact Carol Smith on 0191 4102343 to book your child’s’ place.
Breakfast Club 
Our breakfast club runs Monday to Friday from 7.45 to 8.50a.m. Latest time for drop off with breakfast is 8.15 a.m.  

From September charges will change to the first child in a family will be charged at £3.00 and siblings at £2.00. 

***After school Provision***  

Information and application packs for Second Home can be picked up from the noticeboard outside the school office. 

18th July - Police and Crime Commissioner elections – SCHOOL OPEN

You will be aware that we are required again to open as a polling station for the above elections but would like to assure you that we are open. 

Raffle prizes
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We still have some unclaimed raffle prizes from the school games afternoon – any unclaimed by 12pm Monday will go towards the school fayre.
